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May 6, 2022 

 
Dear Elizabeth Public Schools Team Members: 

 

Mother’s Day is a day in which we celebrate the efforts of mothers everywhere for the incredible 

sacrifices they make and the passion and purpose they live each day with to raise their children. For 

those mothers who choose a career in education, they extend that passion, dedication, and 

determination to develop caring, responsible, and knowledgeable young men and women beyond 

their homes and into their schools and classrooms. 

 

The academic, social, and emotional lessons that our students receive and the learning experiences in 

which they participate each day are ones they may carry with them for the rest of their lives. They rely 

on us as educators to prepare them with the skills and knowledge necessary to leave our schools and 

make a positive impact on the world. No matter what college they attend, trade they pursue, branch of 

the armed forces they enlist in, or career they interview for, the lives of our students will have forever 

been influenced and inspired by the many educators who made their presence along the way. 

 

As we reach our final day of Teacher Appreciation Week, I once again thank all of our teachers for 

their commitment to ensuring every child of Elizabeth Public Schools achieves excellence, but 

especially want to acknowledge this extraordinary group of teachers who instill great character and 

knowledge into the children of our schools and their children at home. 

 

Thank you to the mothers of our district in honor of Mother’s Day for providing lessons and moments 

that will live in the minds and hearts of our students for the rest of their lives. I will always appreciate 

all that you do and the sacrifices you make for both your Elizabeth Public Schools family and your 

family at home. 

 

Best wishes for a Mother’s Day that recognizes the amazing impact that you have had on your 

family, friends, and our schools. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Olga Hugelmeyer 


